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KOIN

AM FM

970 KILOCYCLES @ HARRY H. BUCKENDAHL

Managing Director

140 S.W. Columbia Street, Portland 1, Oregon

February 7, 1958

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
QBI South PHzrokez
tnglewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

L

This will veritfy your report of reception of
KOIN on Sunday, February 2, 1958, 11:21 PM fto
12:00 PM Pacific Standard Time.

We are delighted to receive your letter and
comments. Thank you very much for giving us
such a complete report.

We hope you will continue to enjoy excellent

reception.

Cordial Iy

AN e

L. S. Bookwalter
Director ot Engineering

LSB/mt

DOMINANT IN THE OREGON MARKET



